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Spring 2016 

22nd January 2016 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  96.70% 

 

Forest School Reception Tuesday 26th January 

Mrs. Evans & Miss Neil in Tromso Wednesday 27th—Friday 29th Jan  

FOSS meeting Wednesday 27th 2pm 

  

  

www.parentview.oftsted.gov.uk   Tell Ofsted about Sithney 

Communication Questionnaires 

Thank you to those who have returned the  

questionnaires. Your views are very important to 

us, so if you still have yours at home, fill it in and 

return it as soon as possible.  

If you would like to receive  newsletter by email 

please can you ensure Mrs Ames has your correct 

email  address.  

Both of our schools were very proud to take part in 

the WW1 tapestry launch having worked together 

to produce a series of images for a shared tapes-

try. This will be displayed at the Museum in Helston 

before being returned to the schools. Pupils really 

enjoyed the experience stating their increased un-

derstanding of what WW1 was like. Pupils have been 

reading Warhorse and described the learning op-

portunities as brilliant!, ‘very sad’ and ‘thought  

provoking’. 

We will be collecting 

Sainsbury Active Kids 

vouchers again this 

year., starting on the 

27th January. The 

collection box will be 

in school  office. 



Contact Details: 

 Address: Sithney CP School,                 Crowntown, 

Helston, Cornwall, TR13 0AE 

 Phone : 0326 572910 

 Email Secretary:  

secretary@sithney.cornwall.sch.uk 

 Email Headteacher:  

 headteacher @sithney.cornwall.sch.uk 

 head@sithney.cornwall.sch.uk 

Dinners—Menu Week Two £2.20per day 

Please Note 

Jacket Potatoes will be available on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Filled baguettes will be      available 
on Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays 

There will be various fillings for the 

JP’s and baguettes. 

London 2015 

Just a reminder for our 

year 5 and 6 parents; if 

there are any payments for  

the London trip still out-

standing, could you please 

arrange payment as soon as  

Possible. Please contact 

Mrs Ames in the office if  

there any problems  with 

this. 

‘Next week two staff from our federation will be 

visiting Tromso, Norway to carry out educational 

research. Helen Neil and I will be exploring 

resilience in pupil’s learning with a particular  

focus on outdoor learning experiences. Well, it is 

 -20C and daylight lasts for 7 minutes at the 

 moment.   

When we return, we will feed back to you about 

the experience just as we did when we travelled 

to Denmark two years ago. 

Mr  Sturges opted to remain at home as  

his baby's arrival date creeps ever closer!’ 

Mrs Evans 

 

Book Amnesty 

If have any books at home 

hidden under beds    

behind chairs please can 

you return them to school 

next week. No questions 

asked. Our  

library is looking rather 

depleted . 

  

A sibling of one our 

children in school has 

Scarlet Fever. The first 

symptom of this are a 

sore throat.  If you are 

at all worried speak to 

your Doctor. 

FOSS 

There will be a FOSS meeting at he 

school Wednesday 27th January 

2.00pm New members always 


